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Save Open Space < ®. 0. Box 1284 <> Agoura, CA 91376
June 23,2010

Re: Rocky Peak expert letter/new information

To: DTSC Technical team: Rick Brausch, Mark Malinowski, Doug Sheeks
and Laura Rainey

Save Open Space (SOS) represents around one thousand residents in Los
Angeles and Ventura Counties surrounding the SSFL. SOS requests that the
DTSC technical team reconsider its decision on Rocky Peak for chemical
background. We ask you to take into account the science as articulated in
the enclosed local Simi Valley geologist’s letter.

Also, we have researched the issue of the oil fields burning in the Sesnon
fire and have found that the oil fields did not burn. This information came
directly from an oil field employee who was there at the time and from fire
reports. If you would like to call this employee to verify or see one of the
fire reports, I can get this information for you.

Please promptly respond in writing to our request At the very least, please
decide to do a comparison study at Rocky Peak.

Piarg, & Ltabtock
Mary E. Wiesbrock, Chair Save Open Space, state of California Clinical
Laboratory Scientist



